
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

CANE CREEK WATER AND SEWER DISTRICT  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
 
MEETING DATE:   June 24, 2015 
 
SUBJECT:    Award Construction Contract 

Snowball Pump Station Project 
 
PRESENTER:    Marcus Jones, PE 
 
ATTACHMENTS:     Yes 

1. Recommendation Letter from WGLA Engineering  
2. Certified Bid Tabulation from WGLA Engineering 

      
SUMMARY OF REQUEST:     
 
Construction Contract:  As directed in the District’s approved budget, Snowball Pump Station was 
bid on May 28, 2015.  As recommended by WGLA Engineering on the attached letter, Buchanan and 
Sons, Incorporated is presented to the Board for award of the construction contract for the Snowball 
Pump Station Project.  The proposed contract is for $484,431.00.   
 
The FEMA grant required a formal bidding process and therefore, the Engineer has conducted the 
bidding accordingly.  Additionally, the project was advertised in the local newspaper and posted on 
the County website. 
 
The proposed budget is as follows: 
 
Construction Contract       $484,431   
Engineering Agreement (Design, Bidding & CA)  $44,500 
Easements & Permitting      $5,480 
Construction Contingency     $117,629 
Total Project Budget      $652,040 
 
This project is funded by a $652,040 Hazard Mitigation Grant from North Carolina Department of 
Public Safety, Division of Emergency Management.   
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:    
 
Award the construction contract for the Snowball Pump Station Project to Buchanan and Sons, 
Incorporated for $652,040, approve the proposed project budget and authorize the County Engineer to 
execute the required documents. 
 
 Suggested Motions:      
 
I move that the Board of Directors award the construction contract for the Snowball Pump Station 
Project to Buchanan and Sons, Incorporated for $652,040, approve the proposed project budget and 
authorize the County Engineer to execute the required documents. 
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